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THE
MONDAY
MINUTE

with Dr. Williams

MONTGOMERY COLLEGE

March 31, 2025

Now that we’re well into the second half of the semester, it's a great time to reflect on your progress
and plan ahead. Summer registration is now open. Enrolling in summer courses can help you stay on
track, get ahead, or explore new subjects at your own pace.

New Online Resources Added to Help Navigate Federal Changes

I hope you saw the memo last week about two new online resources designed to help our community
navigate recent federal changes. One provides an overview of executive orders and other federal
actions along with MC'’s position. The other supports displaced federal workers by connecting them
with MC’s resources and opportunities to explore new career pathways. These tools serve as a
reminder that Montgomery College remains deeply committed to our mission and values. In times of
uncertainty, we are steadfast in ensuring every member of our community feels informed, supported,
and empowered. Thank you to the teams who developed these important resources, and to the entire
College community for your ongoing dedication to our students, our mission, and the communities we
serve.

Upcoming Job Fairs Boost Student Success

If you are considering working while studying or exploring career options, MC'’s job fairs offer an
excellent chance to kick-start your future. Meet dozens of employers at the Germantown Campus on
Wednesday, April 2, at Takoma Park/Silver Spring on Thursday, April 10, and at Rockville on Friday,
April 25. Whether you are seeking a part-time job, internship, or a full-time career, these events are
perfect for networking, asking questions, and discovering possibilities. These events are open to all
students, community members, and displaced federal workers.

Women'’s History Month Visit Surprises Professor

In the latest episode of Backpacks on the Go, honors anthropology student Bianca Johnson surprises
Professor Maria Sprehn with flowers as a heartfelt thank-you for being an inspiring mentor. This special
Women’s History Month edition celebrates the phenomenal women shaping our students’ journeys.
Bianca shares how Prof. Sprehn and Prof. Joan Naake and have profoundly impacted her education
and growth at MC. This Women'’s History Month, take a moment to appreciate the women who are
helping shape your journey—faculty, staff, mentors, family, or friends. A little appreciation goes a long
way.
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With Raptor Regards,

Dr. Jermaine F. Williams
President

@DrWilliams_MC
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